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     ValentineÕs Day Crafts  
Join us on Saturday, February 8, 2025 from 10a-
12p for some fun ValentineÕs Day crafts for the kids.  
We will be making fingerprint heart paperweights or 
magnets and Q-tip painting on canvases.  All supplies 
will be provided. Bring the little ones to make these 
sweet keepsakes. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 Feb 8th – ValentineÕs Day 

Crafts from 10a-12p at The 
Meeting House (Kids & 
Families) 

 Mar 16th – Family Bingo Night 
from 3p-5p at The Meeting 
House 

 Mar 22nd – Monte Carlo Whist 
starting at 6:30p at The 
Meeting House 

 Apr 12th – Spring Fling!  Mark 
your calendars for the return 
of this wonderful family event.  
More info to come! 

 Apr 26th – Bunco Night 
starting at 6:30p at The 
Meeting House 

 

What is Monte Carlo Whist? 

Monte Carlo Whist is a fun trick-taking card game, where each hand is 
diƯerent.  Starting with two sets of partners per table, the winners of each 
hand move to the next table.  No prior card playing experience is 
necessary.  Bring your competitive spirt and make new friends.  
(Recommended for ages 15+.)   

Saturday, March 22, 2025 at 6:30p at The Meeting House. 

The Walden Woods Recreation & Social Committee got off to a great start for 2025 with our first meeting on January 
8th.  We have a lot of great things in store for our wonderful community, which we will be sharing with you through 
emails and flyers.  We are hoping to bring together neighbors in fun and exciting ways, so please stay tuned! 

A huge thanks to the committee members who continue to serve, and to new members who have recently joined. We 
welcome anyone to join or share ideas.  Additionally, we would love to have a teen representative to ensure this age 
group is not left out. 

Please email the committee chair, Jennifer Coleman, at WaldenSocial25@gmail.com with any questions or suggestions.  
Stay up-to-date on events and activities by visiting the Calendar on our website www.waldenwoodsct.com. 

(If you do not currently receive emails from Elite, please send an email to danielle@epmllc.com with your name, 
address and email address to ensure you are kept informed about things happening in our community.) 

Bunco Night on January 25th was a great success, with 24 people coming to play this fun dice game.  
Thanks to all who attended, and for the wonderful refreshments you brought to share.  This is a 
great way to meet new people.  Please join us on Saturday, April 26th for our next Bunco Night! 

FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 

Join us for a St. PatrickÕs Day themed BINGO night on 

Sunday, March 16th from 3p-5p at The Meeting House.   


